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The Newman Mission: 
To be the Presence of Jesus 
Christ on the Campus of the 
University of Arizona 
 
 

The Newman Promise: 
The entire Newman Community will work together to create an 
environment where university students are formed to live their 
Faith more intentionally and future leaders are formed for the 
Church and the world. 

  

   
WORSHIP SCHEDULE 

MONDAY—FRIDAY 
Morning Prayer: 7:30 AM 
Evening Prayer: 5:00 PM 

 Daily Mass 5:15 PM 
 

SATURDAY VIGIL MASS 
5:15 PM 

  
SUNDAY MASSES 

8 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:15 AM and 5 & 7 PM 
WEDNESDAY STUDENT  
CENTERED WORSHIP 

7:00 PM EMMAUS (Praise and Study) 
8:00 PM Candlelight Mass 

  
RECONCILIATION 

Saturday 4:00-5:00 PM     
Sunday 4:00-4:45 PM 

(or by appointment with a priest) 

NEWMAN CENTER STAFF 
This Community is served by the Friars of the Western Dominican  

Province and the Dominican Sisters of Mission San Jose 

Fr. Bartholomew Hutcherson, OP, Pastor  (FrBart@UACatholic.org) 
Fr. Donald Bramble, OP, Associate Pastor  (djbramble@aol.com) 
Fr. Jacek Buda, OP, Associate Pastor  (jbuda@dominikanie.pl) 
Sr. Elizabeth O’Donnell, OP, Past. Assoc.(SrElizabeth@UACatholic.org) 
Sr. Angelica Velez, OP, Past. Assoc . (angelica@msjdominicans.org) 
David Mares, Campus Ministry Intern  (DavidMares@UACatholic.org) 
Jane Furet, Religious Ed Coordinator 
Susan Balistreri, Operations Manager  (Susan@UACatholic.org) 
Michele Antle, Bookkeeper  (bookkeeper@UACatholic.org) 
Walter Tearne & Johnny Granillo, Building & Maintenance 
Student Receptionists (FrontDesk@UACatholic.org) 
 

Dominicans In Residence:  
Fr. Robert Burns, O.P.      Fr. Bede Wilks, O.P. 

 

ST. THOMAS MORE CATHOLIC NEWMAN CENTER 
1615 East 2nd Street    Tucson, AZ 85719     
Phone: 520.327.4665    Fax: 520.327.6559      

Email: Newman@UACatholic.org    Web: www.UACatholic.org 

BRINGING THE GOSPEL TO THE          FOR 85 YEARS 

Participants in the 2011 Freshman Retreat, which took place last 

weekend at Southern Pines Camp on Mt. Lemmon. 



UACatholic.org 

@UACatholic 

www.facebook.com/UACatholic 

Adult Initiations:  
If you are interested in 
becoming Catholic, please 
speak to one of the Pastoral 
staff about participating in the 
RCIA program. 
 

Confirmation:  
Eight-week classes and the 
Sacrament of Confirmation are 
offered twice each year.  
Please contact the office for 
more information. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
Saturday & Sunday, 4:00 PM  
(or by appointment) 

Marriage:  
Couples who would like to cele-
brate this Sacrament should con-
tact one of the priests at least six 
months prior to the proposed 
wedding date. 
 

Infant Baptisms:  
Infant Baptisms are celebrated at 
Sunday Masses. Please call the 
office to schedule baptisms and 
preparation classes. 
 

Anointing of the Sick:  
Please contact one of the priests 
if you would like to be anointed 
because of sickness, injury, or 
surgery 

Sacramental Formation @ Newman 

Sunday, September 18 
9:00 AM - Campus Renew Team - Classroom 
9:00 AM - Religious Ed - Green Hall 
6:00 PM - Pasta Supper - Green Hall 
 

Monday, September 19 
8:15 AM - Casa Maria Trip 
7:00 PM Women’s Faith Sharing - Wildcat Lounge 
 

Tuesday, September 20 
7:00 PM - RCIA Inquiry - Library 
7:00 PM - Confirmation Prep - Classroom 
 

Wednesday, September 21  
7:00 PM - Emmaus - Chapel 
8:00 PM - Candlelight Mass - Chapel 
 

Thursday, September 22 
8:15 AM - Casa Maria Trip 
7:00 PM - Lector Scripture Study - Library 
7:00 PM - Social Justice Speaker - Classroom 
 

Saturday, September 24 
9:00 AM - Lector Training - Chapel 
4:00 PM - Football Tailgate 
 

Sunday, September 25 
9:00 AM - Religious Ed - Green Hall 
11:00 AM - RCIA Lunch - Courtyard 
1:00 PM - RCIA - Classroom 

THIS  WEEK AT NEWMAN 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 25 
TIME CHANGE FOR 11:15 AM MASS 

On Sunday, September 25 the 11:15 AM Mass will begin at 
11:00 AM.  Come directly to the front lawn of the Newman 
Center where we will gather to welcome persons on their 
journey to full initiation as Catholic Christians. As a 
community, in the name of our whole St. Thomas More 
Parish, we will promise our support and prayer to these men 
and women who join us on our journey of faith, who ask for 
our prayers, and who inspire us to live our faith more deeply.  
The Rite of Welcome and Acceptance into the 
Catechumenate will take place at the beginning of Mass.  We 
will assemble outside in front of our church and celebrate this 
meaningful ritual. Then as a whole community we will 
process inside to continue the Liturgy. 

Dear Friends. 
 
With the beginning this week of Campus Renew Small Faith 
Sharing Groups, and Confirmation classes, and children's 
Religious Education, the semester is fully under way.  I spent 
last weekend on Mount Lemmon with 55 university freshmen 
and a great team of sophomores for this year's Freshman 
Retreat. It was a great weekend and we are blessed that these 
young men and women have found a Church home for 
themselves here at the Newman Center.  They reaffirmed for 
me what I have always known, that the Newman Center is a 
welcoming community that helps make their transition to 
college life a little easier. Our Freshman Retreat was 2-3 weeks 
earlier than usual (football schedules dictate the fall schedule) 
and it worked out nicely.  I was very proud of the sophomores 
on the team.  Last year's freshman class was an amazing 
group of students, and we are blessed to have their 
considerable talents and energy at work among us.   
 
I would like to extend a word of thanks and congratulations to 
all the members of our staff for the great beginning of this 
semester. Especially deserving of mention are David Mares 
and Sr. Angelica who have adjusted quickly to their new 
positions and are hard at work as though they have been on 
the staff for years.  With the arrival this week of Fr. Jacek Buda, 
OP, our staff is up to full complement.  It has been wonderful 
welcoming Fr. Jacek to the staff and to our Dominican 
Community.  He is a delightful man and we are enjoying his 
jovial presence among us. I know you will stretch out your hand 
of welcome to him as you do to all Dominicans. 
 
I would like to help you be aware of some coming events. On 
the first Sunday of Advent this year, the Church in the United 
States will begin using the Third Edition of the Vatican 2 
Roman Missal.  It will mean some significant changes to the 
translation of the Mass. We will be talking about the 
significance of those changes and the rationale behind them in 
four weeks leading up to the implementation of the new 
translation.  In addition to instructions that will happen during 
Masses in November, I will lead a four part presentation/
discussion on the "Principles of Liturgy and the New Missal" on 
four consecutive Thursday evenings beginning October 
27.  These will be open to anyone who would like to attend 
and, hopefully, will be informative in preparing for the coming 
changes. (one note - the changes we will experience in 
November are translation changes.  There is no change to the 
shape, structure, gestures, postures, etc.  Only words.  The 
changes to what YOU say in the Assemble are quite 
limited.  The changes to what I and other presiders say are 
much more extensive...)  More on Liturgy later. 
 
Peace, 



INQUIRY SESSIONS FOR THOSE INTERESTED  
IN THE CATHOLIC CHURCH    

Tuesdays at 7 PM in the Library  
What do you say when a friend or family member asks you 
about, or comments about, the Catholic Church? For many of 
us, that's a little uncomfortable. Yet, it can often be a 
manifestation of someone reaching out in search of a deeper 
relationship with God. And they're reaching out to you!  Fear 
not. Throughout the entire year, members of the Newman 
RCIA team are available to sit with anyone who is interested in 
learning more about what it is to be Catholic, why we do what 
we do, what is involved in exploring becoming a part of the 
church... So, your response to these questions can be very 
simple and very effective... invite them to an inquiry session. 
You're welcome to come, too, if you wish to support, to learn, 
to be part of another person's walk of faith.  

The projects to be accomplished by the “85 for 85” 
Campaign will enhance the beauty of the facility but 
are not being undertaken for that purpose.  They are 
largely related to safety and security on our property 
and around our buildings.  Much of the needed work 
is the result of deferred maintenance and the age of 
the building.  Those who call the Newman Center 
their “church home” and friends of our community are 
invited to help us raise these funds and make these 
much needed repairs to our community’s house. 

 
PARTIAL LIST OF PROJETCS TO BE FUNDED: Repaint the Interior of the Church,  Re-carpet the Church, Remove dead or dying trees from 
Church Property,  Palm tree trimming and care, Repair bricks in patio after tree is removed, Replace exterior Doors and Panic Bar Hardware, 
Replace Evap Coolers  in Lobby, Library, and Blessed Sacrament Chapel, Re-pad, reupholster, and repair kneelers, Replace AC Unit in 
Dominican Residence, Lawn/Sprinkler and landscape work, Repair to roof on south side of building, Re-carpet Lobby and Halls in Newman 
Center, Furniture for Lobby and Library, Replace Sign in front of Center/new signage, Repair weather Damage to Ramada, Repair weather and 
termite damage to Dominican Residence. 

September 21 
7:00 PM 

Praise & Worship  

Speaker & Discussion 
 

8:00 PM 

Candlelight Mass & Dialogue Homily 
 

9:00 PM 

Refreshments & Fellowship 
 

(Come for any or all of it!) 

WELCOME 
FR. JACEK BUDA, O.P. 

Father Jacek Buda, O.P.  

has more than 20 years of 

experience as a campus 

minister.  He comes to our 

Newman Center from the 

University of Virginia in 

Charlottesville, VA. He 

was a graduate student 

and faculty minister. 

Previously, he worked at 

Providence Academy in 

Minneapolis, MN and Columbia University in New York, 

where he served as Catholic chaplain for five years. He also 

worked in young adult ministry in midtown Manhattan.  In his 

native Poland, he was a high school teacher and served in 

student and young adult ministry, producing a nationally-

broadcast television series and a radio show in collaboration 

with his students.  He holds a master’s degree in theology 

from the Papal Academy of Theology in Krakow with a 

specialization in the social thought of John Paul II. 

NEWMAN TAILGATE PARTY 
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 24 AT 4:00 PM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join us on the front lawn of the Newman Center before 
the UofA VS Oregon football game.  We will have food, 
music, pickup football, and a place to hang out before 
the game.  It’s parent weekend, so if your parents will 
be in town, be sure to bring them along! 



September 22  
  Hg 1:1-8; Lk 9:7-9 
   5:15 PM No Intention 
 
    
September 23:  St. Pio of Pietrelcina, priest  
      Hg 2:1-9; Lk 9:18-22 
   5:15 PM Lino Carrasco + 
 
     
September 24 
  Zec 2:5-9, 14-15a; Lk 9:43b-45 
   5:15 PM Blanca Durazo + 
 
 
September 25:  26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
    Ez 18:25-28; Phil 2:1-11; Mt 21:28-32 
   8:00 AM Angelique Budaya 
          9:30 AM Pro Populo  
     11:15 AM Carol Flood + 
   5:00 PM No Intention   
   7:00 PM No Intention   

September 18:  25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
    Is 55:6-9; Phil 1:20c-24, 27a; Mt 20:1-16a 
   8:00 AM Mary & Gina Fimbres 
          9:30 AM No Intention 
     11:15 AM Mary & Russell Piaggi +  
   5:00 PM No Intention   
   7:00 PM Pro Populo  
 
September 19 
    Ez 1:1-6; Lk 8:16-18 
   5:15 PM Gilbert V. Fimbres + 
      
September 20: St. Andrew Kim Taegõn, priest & martyr; St. 
Paul Chõng Hasang, martyr & their companions, martyrs 
   Ez 6:7-8, 12b, 14-20; Lk 8:19-21  
   5:15 PM Rita Cortinas Brooks +   
    
September 21:  St. Matthew, Apostle & evangelist 
   Eph 4:1-7, 11-13; Mt 9:9-13    
  5:15 PM No Intention  
   8:00 PM Josefina Reyes Zabala + 

THIS WEEK’S  SCRIPTURE  READINGS  &  MASS  INTENTIONS 

WOMEN'S FAITH SHARING  
Support, discussion and reflection of topics focused on 
women's issues. Scripture based. Led by Sr. Elizabeth 
O'Donnell. All female student & permanent community 
members are welcome. Grow together in our understanding of 
our Christian faith and our part in it. We will be meeting in 
Newman Center's Wildcat Lounge every Monday from 7:00-
8:30 PM, starting September 12. 

RCIA LUNCHEON HOSTS NEEDED 
We need hosts to prepare lunch for our RCIA students after the 
11:15 AM Eucharist.  It is a wonderful way to welcome and 
meet future members of our Newman community. If you can 
help, please see the sign-up sheets in the back of the church.  

ELECTRONIC  FUNDS  TRANSFER 
The Newman Center has EFT available to make it possible for 
you to make your regular contribution by automatic deduction 
from your checking account. This is intended to help those who 
would like help being more intentional with their regular parish 
stewardship. Pick up an Authorization Form at the Newman 
front desk. 

NEWMAN FOOD COLLECTION 
The organizations the Newman 
Community serves are in great need of the 
following supplies: granola (or other grain) 
bars, energy bars, small energy drinks or 
fruit juice, peanut butter and cheese 
crackers, fruit cups, applesauce, packs of 
raisins, dried fruit (fruit leathers), small pull 

top cans of protein (tuna, beans, Vienna sausages, beef jerky), 
small bags of nuts or trail mix (with dried fruit or chocolate), 
pudding cups, socks, Chapstick/lip balm, travel size shaving 
cream, thin washcloths, and dental floss. 

FOR GRAD STUDENTS and YOUNG ADULTS 

 

TnT 
(Twenties and Thirties) 

 
Are you a grad student, recent graduate, or in your 20’s or 
30’s? Are you looking for a way to get connected with other 
people your same age who share your faith and be involved 
with giving back to your community? If you answered yes to 
any or all of those questions, then look no further! St. Thomas 
Moore Catholic Newman Center’s Twenties and Thirties Group 
(TnT) is here for you! We’re here to give you the opportunity to 
form your faith life and serve your community through faith 
sharing, retreats, social events and more! If you’re interested, 
email Alex Gutiérrez at arjg1@email.arizona.edu for more 
information. 

SALPOINTE HIGH SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 
Lancer Men’s Mass & Breakfast 

Sunday, September 25th 
9:00 AM Mass in Corcoran Theater at Salpointe  

Tickets are $10.00 and must be purchased in advance 
Guest Speaker – John Fina, former NFL player for the Buffalo 
Bill’s.  For tickets and information please contact Peggie 
Gessner at pgessner@salpointe.org or at 547-9365 
 

Homecoming at Salpointe – Friday, October 21 
Sal’s BBQ Dinner $10.00 under the Big Tent in the Salpointe 
Parking lot across from the football field. All are welcome! 
The following classes will be celebrating reunions on 
Homecoming Weekend: 1961, 1966, 1971, 1981, 1986, 1991 
For further information regarding Homecoming festivities and 
reunion celebrations, contact Peggie, pgessner@salpointe.org 
or at 520-547-9365. 


